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Welcome back! 
I hope you have all managed to have a good summer and are all well rested!
Adults involved in this class this year are:

*Mrs Reddey (me)

*Miss Leftley (Higher level teaching assistant) most days.

*Miss Leftley along-with Mrs Marson will be in class every Friday.
*Mrs Marson (Teaching assistant) Thursday pm and a Friday.
It is extremely satisfying to say that we are back into the Year 5/6 classroom! (
Even though measures have been eased, we, as a school, are still keeping to:

*Regular hand-washing and sanitising;
*When books are handed in, they will be quarantined before being put back onto the shelf.

Kingswood
It really is not long before we set out on our mini holiday away to Kingswood. There is a separate pack being sent home with more information about the trip, along-with an important consent and medical form that will need filling in.
Spellings 
We will carry on with a weekly spelling test, carried out every Friday. The children will have a little, blue book with their spellings in and they will need to have this book on spelling day and complete the test at the back of the book.
Once spellings have been set-up, you will get a half-termly overview of what the spellings are each week.

Reading

No matter your age, reading is extremely important. It opens so many doors to vocabulary, imagination and general understanding of the world. It is very essential that your child has every opportunity to read a range of genres. 

More importantly, it is important they read with an adult too – This is highly beneficial when helping our children to gain understanding of a text and also have that opportunity to talk about the story, ask questions, find meaning of new words.

I have also attached the year 5 and 6 recommended booklist. This is a list of books suitable for their age range, and a wide range of genres here too.
Topic
This term, we are going to be studying The Americas, which then will lead into our historical part of the topic: Mayans.
Out class novel to link with the Americas, to being with, is ‘The Explorer’ by Katherine Rundell. If your child has a copy, would like to get themselves a copy, or even find it in the local library to follow along with us in class, please feel free to bring one in.

Forest school
Forest school will continue to be on a Thursday. On these days, your child will be required to come to school dressed in their forest school attire.
It will be a block system again. Dates of these are at the end of this newsletter.
FOR THIS WEEK: It is PE.

PE
PE days will be Thursdays (if not forest school) and Fridays. On these days, please can the children come to school dressed for PE.
Homework
It will be expected that the following requirements are fulfilled for homework:

· Regular practise of spellings;

· Practising times tables daily (if you are one with the red times tables book) with testing of these being on every Monday so they will need their book in school on that day;

· Read everyday, with an adult and record in reading diary (I will check diaries every Thursday to see this is happening);

· Taking part with the set Sumdog challenges that I set (weekly).

There may be little projects set in the term which will have a more creative approach to it and this will be set as and when appropriate.
A.O.B
· If there has been any new health, medical or dietary needs that have arisen since March, please could you let me know or Trish at the office.

· Earrings need to be taken out on PE days (Thursdays&Fridays). They need to be responsible for the taking out and putting in of their earrings.
· Please also check that ALL your child’s uniform is named, including hats, scarves and gloves. 
· Due to current guidelines, if you have any questions or need to speak to me, please do not hesitate to email me or phone the office and Trish will check to see if I am available to take the call. If not, I will call back as soon as I am available. If the matter needs a face-to-face appointment, I will arrange that with you.
Thanks very much,

Mrs Reddey

Email: creddey@swn.dneat.org
